
Notice of Completion of the Environmental Project Report (EPR) for the Barrhaven Light Rail Transit and Rail Grade-Separations project

December 23, 2024 

Jabbar Siddique 
Senior Project Manager 
Planning, Development and Building Services Department 
City of Ottawa, ON 
Jabbar.Siddique@ottawa.ca

Dear Jabbar Saddique: 

Thank you for submitting your Notice of Completion of the Environmental Project Report 
(EPR) for the Barrhaven Light Rail Transit and Rail Grade-Separations project on 
October 16, 2024.  The project is subject to the project assessment process under the 
Transit and Rail Project Assessment Process Regulation (O. Reg 231/08) (regulation). 

In accordance with the regulation, you can now proceed to issue a Statement of 
Completion to complete the project assessment process. City of Ottawa must implement 
the project in accordance with its EPR. The City of Ottawa may proceed with the project 
subject to any other required permits and approvals.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Wai Hadlari, Project Officer of the 
Environmental Assessment Branch, at 416-786-4944 or by e-mail at 
Wai.Hadlari@Ontario.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen O’Neill 
Director 
Environmental Assessment Branch 

Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks 

Environmental Assessment 
Branch

7th Floor 
135 St. Clair Avenue W 
Toronto ON  M4V 1P5 
Tel.: 416 314-8001 
Fax.:416 314-8452

Ministère de l’Environnement, de la  
Protection de la nature et des Parcs

Direction des évaluations 
environnementales

7ème étage 
135, avenue St. Clair Ouest 
Toronto ON  M4V 1P5 
Tél. : 416 314-8001 
Téléc. : 416 314-8452 
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